
 

 

 

Current report no 14/2023 

dated 18 April 2023 

COMMUNICATION WITH SOME OF THE SHAREHOLDERS OF KERNEL HOLDING S.A. 
REGARDING THE DELISTING 

 
Kernel Holding S.A., a company with a Company hereby 
informs that on 17 April 2023 the Company received a letter from some of the Company's shareholders 
regarding delisting addressed to the Kernel Holding S.A. and Namsen Limited, which is enclosed as an 
Appendix 1 to this current report. 

Additionally, the Company informs that on 18 April 2023 the Company replied to such letter, with the 
reply being enclosed as an Appendix 2 to this current report. 

Legal grounds: Legal grounds: Art. 17 of REGULATION (EU) No 596/2014 OF THE EUROPEAN PARLIAMENT AND OF 
THE COUNCIL of 16 April 2014 on market abuse (market abuse regulation) and repealing Directive 2003/6/EC of the European 
Parliament and of the Council and Commission Directives 2003/124/EC, 2003/125/EC and 2004/72/EC. 

Signatures of individuals authorised to represent the Company: 

Anastasiia Usachova 

Viktoriia Lukianenko 




















